
The 2021-2022 school year is 
drawing to a close, and we want to help 
our seniors remember this special time 
in their lives.

We are beginning a program that has proven to be successful with other 
senior classes, and it is one that we hope will become a long-standing Riverview 
High School tradition. We want to honor our seniors by reminding them of how 
much they mean to us. We are asking parents, guardians, family , and friends to 
submit notes of encouragement and congratulations for our graduating 
seniors. This tradition, known as blue letters at other schools, will be called Silver 
Letters.

We will guard these treasures carefully and sort them into an envelope that 
will be delivered to each student at the Senior Breakfast in May. Every student will 
receive a manila envelope with your messages and well wishes. All contributions 
will be kept confidential until the student receives his or her envelope.

Letters may be dropped off at the school. Please include:
• The student's full name. A nickname may be added underneath.
• A letter/card/gift/photo no larger than an 8 x10 envelope.
• Please do not send anything that is irreplaceable. We cannot be responsible for 

anything that is lost.

• Please submit all contributions by April 15.
Items can be hand-delivered or mailed to:
Riverview High School
Silver Letters c/o Melissa Hall
11311 Boyette Rd.
Riverview, FL 33569

• If you have any questions, please send them to Melissa.Hall@hcps.net.

CONGRATULATIONS!

Class of 
2022


